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                                                                                                                                                                           15.08.2021 

Dear friends and supporters of the Dog & Cat Rescue Foundation Samui 

  

We are still shocked by the early death 

of our founder and director of the 

Dog and Cat Rescue Foundation Samui 

Brigitte Gomm 

We will do everything to continue their life's work, as the cats and dogs on Koh Samui need us more 

than ever. 

 

Due to the ongoing pandemic and the extreme financial crisis in Thailand, which particularly affects the 

holiday regions such as Koh Samui, more and more dogs and cats are straying around. 

 

We neuter up to 5 animals daily to prevent or minimize the uncontrolled population! 

At this time we have to feed and provide medical care to more than 1000 dogs on the island, on the 

streets, in the temples and of course in our shelter. 

 

They almost always have only us and wait all day for their food ration and a few strokes. 

Please continue to help us so that we can give a life to the poor strays here. 

Thank you so much, 

 

Marcus & team 

 

 

 
-------------------------------------------------- 

 

 



 
The ceremony followed by a funeral for our Brigitte 

 takes place at Wat Sawang Arom in Bophut from 16.08.21 – 18.08.21. 
 

Instead of friendly wreath and flower donations, 
 we ask in the sense of Brigitte a donation 

to the Dog and Cat Rescue Foundation.  

 
Name: Samuidog e.V 

IBAN: DE 6166 0908 0000 0803 5105 

 
Donation on Paypal:  

NEW PAYPAL: DogRescueSamui@gmail.com 

 
other collecting accounts in your country you can find on our website: 

Samuidog.org     
 



 



 



 



 


